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December 9, 2024

Press Statement by CCLG-Africa-Elections 2024 in Ghana 

On behalf of Climate Communications and Local Governance-Africa (CCLG-Africa), we extend our warmest congratulations to the people of Ghana on a successful election. Your commitment to democratic values is a shining example to the rest of Africa.

We urge all Ghanaians to rally behind the incoming government, as Vice President Dr. Mahamadu Bawumia so graciously emphasized in his conceding message. This spirit of unity and cooperation is crucial for the country's continued growth and prosperity.

We also extend our congratulations to the incoming President-elect, H.E. John Dramani Mahama, on his well-deserved victory. We look forward to working with his administration to address the pressing climate and environmental challenges facing Ghana.

Once again, we congratulate the people of Ghana on this milestone achievement. May your democracy continue to flourish and serve as a beacon of hope for the rest of Africa.

Kofi Don-Agor 
President, CCLG-Africa
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